
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This Half Term’s Values: Responsibility and Teamwork 
 

Newsletter – Spring Term 2022 – Friday 31st March 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We have come to the end of another term and my first year at Sageston CP School.  I am grateful for the 
welcome I have received from you all over the course of the year and it is a pleasure to be able to work with 
such fantastic pupils, families, staff and governors each and every day.  I wish all of you a relaxing and 
peaceful couple of weeks over the Easter holidays.  I hope you enjoy the chance to spend some quality 
time with your child/ren. 
 
Goodbye, Mrs Leach 
 
This morning we presented Mrs Leach with flowers, a gift voucher and cards during our weekly assembly to 
say a huge thank you for all she has done during her time in Robin Class this term.  She will be greatly 
missed by the pupils and staff in class and throughout the school (although she will be continuing in her 
role as Lunchtime Supervisor).  Diolch yn fawr iwan, Mrs Leach. 
 
After the Easter holiday, Miss Lloyd will return to her role supporting pupils in Robin Class following the 
conclusion of her maternity leave.  We look forward to welcoming her back. 
 
Next Term 
 
A couple of reminders about the first week back after the Easter holidays: the first day of term (Monday 17th 
April) is an INSET day and the school will be closed to pupils as staff engage in a day of training before the 
pupils return on Tuesday 18th April.  There will not be any after school clubs during the first week of term.  
During the week, I will share a booking form for you to complete if your child wishes to participate in any of 
the clubs we have planned for the summer term. 
 
Easter Bonnet/Hat Competition 
 
It was great to see so many fantastic Easter bonnets and hats today.  Well done to all of the pupils who 
created one and thanks to those who supported them at home.  It was very tough to judge them but in each 
class there were prizes for the top three entries in each class, as well as a small prize for all pupils who 
entered– da iawn pawb! 
 
First Experiences Music Celebration 
 
On Tuesday, Swan Class attended a music celebration at Greenhill School.  Over the term, they have been 
learning to play new instruments and celebrated their newly developed skills along with 400 other pupils 
from across the Greenhill/Tenby cluster of school during this fantastic event.  By following the links below, 
you will be able to see videos of some of their performances from the day.  The videos are password 
protected – I have shared the password via Class Dojo. 
 
Video 1  Video 2  Video 3 
 
FOSS Easter Prize Bingo Night 
 
We are hoping to see many of you this evening at the Carew Memorial Hall for the FOSS’ Easter Prize 
Bingo Night.  A brief reminder that ‘eyes down’ will be at 6.30pm with the doors opening at 5.45pm.  There 
will be 5 lines, 5 houses and a flyer.  The price per book will be £5 and the flyer will be an additional £1.  
During the event, there will be refreshments, hot dogs, cakes and sweet bags to purchase.  There will also 
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be a raffle with the main prize being a hamper of Easter treats.  Raffle tickets will be on sale at the start of 
the evening. 
 
Key Dates – March and April 
 
Friday 31st March:  Final day of the spring term 
    FOSS Easter Prize Bingo Night 
 
Monday 17th April:  INSET Day – School closed to pupils 
 
Tuesday 18th April: Pupils to return to school for the start of the summer term – no after school 

clubs this week  
 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s award and 
our Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these pupils and, of course, 
some of the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this week. 
 
Celebration Assembly – Friday 31st March 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 

https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2022+23/310323/Sageston_CP_School_Weekly_Update+%285%29.mp4

